
Informal working draft and request for comments on notice to lienholders rule 

Title 28, Texas Administrative Code Chapter 5, Subchapter H, new Section 5.7018 

 

Posting date:   April 24, 2018 

Comments due: May 9, 2018 

 

 

The Texas Department of Insurance has prepared an informal working draft of a rule regarding 

notice of nonrenewal or cancellation of certain personal automobile insurance coverages. The 

informal working draft proposes to require insurers to give at least 10-days' notice to lienholders 

of nonrenewal or cancellation of personal automobile policies that have comprehensive or collision 

coverage. 

 

This is an informal posting intended to gather comments and is not a formal publication for 

rulemaking. 

 

Submit comments to Kimberly Donovan in the Property and Casualty Lines Office at 

PropertyCasualty@tdi.texas.gov, or call 512-676-6710 for more information. Comments are due 

by 5 p.m., Central time, on May 9, 2018. 
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